
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  OF THE 
REGULAR MEETING OF THE PUBLIC UTILITIES, COMMUNICATIONS AND 

TECHNOLOGY COMMISSION 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Duarte 
Public Utilities, Communications, and Technology Commission scheduled for 
Wednesday, January 10, 2024, has been cancelled. 
 
 
 

Andres Rangel 
Assistant to the City Manager 

 
 
 
 
 


